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ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY j

POST OFFICE BOX 551 UTTLE ROCK. ARKANSAS 72203 [501) 377-4000 -
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Document Control Desk
Mail Station P1-137
Washingtcn, DC 20555

ATTN: Mr. Frederick J. Hebdon
Project Director, Region IV
Division of Reactor Projects
III, IV, V and Special Projects

SUBJECT: Arkansas Nuclear One - Unit 2
Docket No. 50-368
License No. NPF-6
Generic Letter No. 89-04

Dear Mr..Hebdon:

Generic Letter No. 89-04, " Guidance on Developing Acceptable Inservice

Testing Programs," approved IST program relief req)uests for licensees whohave not received a Safety Evaluation Report (SER provided that they
confirm their conformance with the positions stated in this generic: letter.
Table 2.of G.L. 89-04 listed those plants with current IST programs reviewed
and SER issued, who need not respond.

After consultation with our NRC Project Manager, in a telephone conference
on May 25, 1989, he informed us that ANO-2 was inadvertently omitted from
Table 2 of G.L. 89-04, since an SER had been issued on June 20, 1985
(2CNA068503) and that a response to the generic letter for ANO-2 was not
required. He also indicated that a supplemental SER would be forthcoming _
as a result of our response to the SER concerning certain safety related
pumps and valves.
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